
 

 
The funding gap for Indiana’s road system (state and 
local) is, conservatively, $1 billion annually.  
 
This represents the amount of additional funding the 
state needs to fill potholes, maintain gravel roads, 
relieve congestion or repair our aging bridges. This 
amount does not include the costs of upgrading the 
system to create new, convenient connections and 
economic development opportunities for Hoosier 
families and businesses. 
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